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8 January 1998 

CONFIDENTIAL 

Dr Mike Murphy 
Consultant Haematologist 
NBS - Midlands & South West Zone 
Oxford Centre 
The John Radcliffe 
Headington 
Oxford CX3 9DU 

Dear Mike 

Re: GRo-A -d.o.biGRO-A69
GRO-A ;Essex GRO-A 

Although this man has lived in GRO-A for many years, he was a donor in 
Northampton and Milton Keynes in 199516. He attended us for the first time on 
25 November 1997 and we found an indeterminate Hepatitis C result (details 
enclosed). I wonder if your laboratory could check his previous results and 
perhaps retest the archive? He may have had an old infection which is now 
cleared, but he may well have been infective in 1995/6 and in that case he 
might need to be entered in the HCV Look Back. Mr GRo-A had extensive 
transfusions in July 1991 and this could have been the source of his Hepatitis 
C. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

With best wishes, 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

Dr Angela-G©rmaia-FRCPI MRCPath 
Consultant Haematologist 

Pad of the National Blood Authority 

Brentwood Centre 
Crescent Drive 
Brentwood 
Essex CM15 8DP 

Tel: 01277 306000 
Fax: 01277 306132 

N H BT0090646_0001 


